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SUMMARY 

The Police Department requests City Council accept a $3,910.54 2021 Bulletproof Vest 
Partnership Grant (BVP) allocation from the US Department of Justice for the purchase 
of bulletproof vests.  
 
RECOMMENDATION  

Accept 2021 Bulletproof Vest Partnership Grant funds and appropriate receipt and use 
of $3,910.54 in grant funds. 
 
PRIORITY POLICY STATEMENT 

This item matches the following Priority Policy Statements: 

 Fiscal and Organizational Stability 

 Public Safety. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 

The BVP $3,910.54 allocation will enable the Police Department to purchase bulletproof 
vests with a reduced impact to the General Fund budget. The Police Department budget 
includes the 50% match required of the BVP grant. 
 
DISCUSSION 

The US Department of Justice has awarded the Fullerton Police Department $3,910.54 
through the 2021 Bulletproof Vest Partnership Grant to purchase required bulletproof 
vests. The department’s policy mandates replacement of assigned bulletproof vests  
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five years from their issue date. The US Department of Justice approved funding on 
October 18, 2021. 

 

Attachment: 

 Attachment 1 – DOJ Bulletproof Vest Partnership Grant Award Notification 


